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The governor vetoed a bill that would have allowed any county law library with reserves sufficient to 
finance the library for five years to transfer up to half, but not more than $200,000, to the county to build 
a new building for the law library and courts. This was requested by Sherburne County although it 
applied statewide. Law library funds come from fees assessed by the courts as part of litigation.  

Ch. 27 (H.F. 1390/S.F. 1113)  

Note: After chapter 27 was vetoed, a Sherburne County special law was enacted in two other bills. See 
Ch. 95, art. 2, § 3, and also 1st spec. sess. ch. 4, art. 2, § 28, adding Minn. Stat. § 134A.17, effective July 
1, 2017. 

 


